
 

    

 
25 May 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

I am writing to inform you that we are working very hard to ensure that the children have an exciting last 

term in their current year groups, participating in a range of events including sports days, graduations 

and performances. We are really hoping that parents and carers will be able to attend these events in 

school, however, we will continue to follow government guidelines to ensure the safety of our school 

community.   

With this in mind, I wanted to send you some potential dates for your diaries. These events will still take 

place even if we are unable to have parents and carers on site; we will ensure pictures/videos and virtual 

sessions will take place as we have done for past events.  

Date Event Time 

Tuesday 22nd June Year 5 Sports Day 

Year 6 Sports Day 

9am 

10am 

Wednesday 23rd June Year 1 Sports Day  

Year 2 Sports Day 

9am 

10am 

Thursday 24th June Reception Sports Day 

Plum Class morning session Sports Day 

Plum Class afternoon session Sports Day 

(All day pupils with take part in both sessions) 

9am 

10.30am 

2pm 

Friday 25th June Year 3 Sports Day 

Year 4 Sports Day 

9am 

10am 

Tuesday 13th July  Year 2 Pirate Performance  

Redwood Class 

Maple Class  

 

9am 

1.45pm 

Friday 16th July  Reception Graduation 

Pear Class   

Peach Class 

 

9am 

2pm 



Monday 19th –

Wednesday 21st July  

Transition Days.  

All children will spend the last three days of the year in 

their new classes with their new teachers (we are hoping 

that those children who are new to Reception and not 

currently attending Dashwood Nursery will be able to join 

us- we will confirm this nearer the time).  

A letter saying which class and teacher they are in will 

come out to you nearer the time. 

These will be all 

day 19th and 20th 

and until 1.45pm 

on the 21st July as 

we finish early 

(more information 

about staggered 

times will be sent 

out about this) 

Wednesday 21st July  Year 6 Final goodbye including performances and 

graduation ceremony   

Oak  

Chestnut  

 

 

9am 

10am 

 

As I mentioned, we are really hoping that you will be able to attend these events as we know how lovely 

it is to see them participating and enjoying themselves but we will only offer that as an option if the 

government and local guidelines permit this and we are able to safely risk assess them too. We will 

inform you as to the format of these events nearer the time. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Amy Rogers 

Principal 

 


